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County of Monterey Employee COVID-19 Testing  

Natividad Medical Center is offering pre-screened COVID-19 testing services for 

eligible County of Monterey employees. To be screened by a Registered Nurse for 

possible COVID-19 testing, County employees  should call the: 

Natividad COVID-19 Hotline at (831)772-7365 

When calling, please be prepared to provide: 

 Symptoms you are experiencing 

 The length of time you have been experiencing symptoms 

 Other applicable medical conditions or history  

Please note: This process does not represent a guarantee of testing as County employees must be 

symptomatic, screened and recommended for COVID-19 testing by the Natividad Emergency 

Department provider.  

County of Monterey employees receiving COVID-19 testing services at Natividad may be eligible for 

waiver of certain fees . To be eligible for possible waiver, the fees must be associated with COVID-19 

testing services received by a County of Monterey employee only and have been performed by 

December 31, 2020.  For additional information, please contact Tracy Short, Patient Financial Services 

Director, at (831)783-2347 or shorttm@natividad.com after receiving your COVID-19 testing invoice.   


